
   ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS & RETIREES CONFEDERATION 

( AIBPARC ) 
C/O. INDIAN BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

2, GANESH CHANDRA AVENUE, KOLKATA – 700013 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 22/13.        8
th 

August,                        

2013. 

 

 

For Circulation among all affiliates of AIBPARC 
for percolation of message down the line to the membership. 

 

 

Subject :  Massive Dharna on 20
th

 September, 2013 at Jantar Mantar, New Delhi 

Organized by All India Bank Pensioners & Retirees Confederation. 

 

Kindly refer to our earlier Circular No. 19/13 dated 10
th

 July, 2013 wherein a 

clarion call has been given by AIBPARC to join the Dharna in huge numbers along 

with spouses and family members (if possible) to demonstrate the  anguish, 

dismay and agony of the Bank Retirees in respect of the long-pending demands 

which include, inter alia – 

 

1. Pension updation/Revision, 

2. Improvement of family Pension in line with RBI employees, 

3. 100% DA-neutralisation to pre-01.11.2002 Retirees, 

4. Eligibility to full pension after 20 years of service, 

5. Option for pension to left-over category who exited after putting 

pensionable years of service, 

6. Comprehensive and uniform medical/hospitalization benefits, 

7. Meaningful negotiation – tiers for the Retirees, 

8. Miscellaneous. 

 

Comrades, the working employee/officer of today is a pensioner of tomorrow. 

He/she will be definitely benefited by demands like updation of pension and 

improvement of family pension. We seek whole-hearted cooperation of all the 



trade unions of working employees and officers. We have requested all such 

General Secretaries to remain present in the Dharna and address the gathering.  

Comrade, Harvinder Singh, General Secretary is also cooperating with us in all 

possible manner. The Dharna will  also be addressed by central trade union 

leaders, eminent parliamentarians and political leaders of different parties. All of 

you will definitely appreciate that this is the right and proper time to press the 

demands with full strength and it is our firm belief that 

members/activists/leaders/veterans will not lag behind to discharge their duties 

at a historical moment. 

 

Comrades, immediately on receipt of the circular, please keep us informed about 

the number of participants which each affiliate has been able to mobilize so far. 

The efforts will continue to maximize the number. This is urgent.  The 

rally/gathering must be an impressive one so that people at large can perceive 

that there are legitimate reasons for which the senior citizens are on the street. 

 

Last but not the least, the organisation will be initiating its own website very 

soon. Every member of Governing Council may please send a photograph of his 

own at a very early date. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

SUPRITA SARKAR 

JOINT GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 
 

 


